Announcements 4/19/22

Good Morning. Please pause for a moment of silence.
Please stand for the pledge.

Today we are running on the Block Schedule, with students going to 1st, 3rd, and 5th
periods. No students will be traveling to the high school at the end of the day today because

we will not be going to 6th period today. We will continue with English End of Course testing
today in English classes.

An email was sent to all students to let them know which days_student athletes will travel to
the high school this week and which days they won't. If you typically travel to the high school
for 6th period, please make sure you read that email.

There has been a change in the English EOC Testing schedule. Students and teachers —
please make sure you read your email regarding this change. Test proctors, there will also be

a revised Proctor Schedule and emails have been sent to each proctor. Please read your
email to be sure you know when you are scheduled to be a Test Proctor.

Students, please keep in mind that there will be testing taking place in the English hallway all of

this week and Monday of next week. _t will be very important to stay quiet in that area of
the building.

Progress Reports for the 4th quarter will be sent home with students today at the end of 1st
period. Students, please return your signed Progress Report to your Reaching Raiders teacher
by Friday, April 22.

Got School Spirit? Anyone interested in trying out for the 2022-2023 Red Raider
Cheerleading Squad should see Ms. Clouse in room 303 for important information. Clinics
will begin on April 26th and all paperwork is due that day. You must have a current physical on
file to participate in tryouts.

Ticket sales for the Freshman Formal hav n exten through Friday.
Happy Birthday to Alex Lockemy & Aubrey Crosslin

Thought of the day:
“The expert in anything was once a beginner."

Have a Tranquil Tuesday and remember, we are proud to be a Raider!



